Don’t Patronize

Our Friends Corporate Greed has
Our Neighbors turned his back
Our Community on our community



TO THE PUBLIC:
Would you please take the time to call a friend or relative and ask them not to patronize DUBLIN

SQUARE IRISH PUB AND RESTAURANT.

It may seem a simple thing — a telephone call — but we believe it could have a long term effect on our
efforts to maintain a fair wage and decent standard of living for all residents of BURLINGTON
COUNTY.

You see, we believe that by renovating their new pub and restaurant in Bordentown, NJ, DUBLIN
SQUARE IRISH PUB AND RESTAURANT has endorsed lower wages, fringe benefits, and
living standards for Burlington County residents by contracting with an electrical contractor that
does not pay it’s employees the area standard for wages and fringe benefits.  We believe that
owners MICHAEL AND SEAN MCGEOUGH are responsible for this decision.

We further believe, if such contractors continue to be supported by construction users like Dublin
Square Irish Pub and Restaurant; wages, fringe benefits, and living standards in Burlington County
will most likely drop, and YOU could end up working for less than you presently earn. This begs
the question: cam you afford to live on less? We believe the answer is obviously NO. However, in
this regard, Dublin Square Irish Pub and Restaurant seems totally unconcerned about our collective
welfare; and with your help, we hope to change that attitude.

Please don’t allow Dublin Square Irish Pub and Restaurant / Michael & Sean McGeough to destroy
the area standards for wages and fringe benefits by and through contracting methods that are
insensitive to the quality of life for residents of Burlington County.

Please tell your family, friends, and neighbors what Dublin Square Irish Pub and Restaurant has done.
WE URGE YOU to not patronize Dublin Square Irish Pub and Restaurant until they agree to change
their contracting methods to include provisions that require electrical contractors, with whom Dublin
Square Irish Pub and Restaurant contracts, to pay employees the area standard for wages and fringe
benefits as established for BURLINGTON COUNTY, NJ.

We believe that if Dublin Square Irish Pub and Restaurani refuses to change its contracting
methods and aftitude, Dublin Square Irish Pub and Restaurant will prove it is not a good
neighbor and is simply interested only in promoting corporate greed and other selfish interesis
rather than the welfare of the Burlington County families and perhaps others, it seeks to have as its
patrons.

Please advise Owners, Michael & Sean McGeough of Dublin Square Irish Pub and Restaurant that
you will not support corporate indifference to the future-welfare of Burlington County residents
by patronizing Dublin Square Irish Pub and Restaurant until it changes its attitude and contracting
methods.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ANTICIPATED SUPPORT.

This information is provided as a public service by the electricians of IBEW Local 269
and is not meant to prevent or coerce anyone from performing their duties.



